	Teatro de la Luna
	—al mejor estilo latinoamericano

	
	—with the best Latin American flavor


4020 Georgia Avenue, NW ● Washington, DC 20011 ● Tel.: (202) 882-6227 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 	                            Contact: Nucky Walder 
August 28, 2024         		                    	  	 	Tel: 202-882-6227



CALL for AUDITIONS 


	Teatro de la Luna invites Spanish-speaking actors over 18 to audition for its 2024-2025   season A MOON FULL OF DREAMS. The season will include mainstage productions, play reading performances and daytime children’s shows.  
	Auditions will be held Tuesday, September 17, 6:00 pm – 9:00 pm and Saturday, September 21, 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm at Teatro de la Luna, 4020 Georgia Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC 20011 (two blocks from the Georgia Avenue/Petworth Metro Station on the Green Line).
	Interested actors should prepare a monologue or poem in Spanish, no longer than two minutes. To reserve an audition slot or for more information, call: 
202-882-6227 

Email: info@teatrodelaluna.org            Website:  www.teatrodelaluna.org


Teatro de la Luna is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization 501 (c) (3) supported in part by DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (MOLA), private foundations, corporations, 
and individual donors.
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